September 2023

Class 2

This week in maths, Class 2 have been learning how to partition two-digit numbers in
different ways. We have been using our dienes in order to support us with our learning
and have also written addition and subtraction calculations to match our part-part-whole
models.

In English, we have started our new text called 'Jack and the Baked Beanstalk' We have
been learning how to make predictions about what will happen next in the story and also
have been making comparisons between our new story with the original fairy tale, 'Jack
and the Beanstalk.



